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From: ROD and CORLYN CASPERS
To: DeJong Annola
Subject: RE: gun proposals
Date: Saturday, April 06, 2013 5:12:17 PM


I strongly urge no further restrictions in gun laws. what I do encourage is spending more
money on mental health resources to help persons at risk of harming others. Most gun
owners are law abiding and safe users of guns for recreation and entertainment. 
 
These laws will not prohibit the illegal use, obtainment, or horrible events from occurring.
 
Vote against further gun restrictions.
 
Corlyn Caspers
Klamath Falls, OR 97601
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